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The City of Waltham proceeds with the construction of the new Moody Street Fire Station.  
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Purchasing Agent, Joseph Pedulla, Chief Thomas MacInnis, Ward 8 Councilor Cathyanne Harris 

 

December 17, 2018 – Waltham, MA – The Waltham Fire Department announces the 
renovation and new construction of the Moody Street Fire Station.  Chief Thomas MacInnis of 
the Waltham Fire Department and Ward 8 Councilor, Cathyanne Harris would like to extend 
sincere thanks and appreciation to Mayor Jeannette McCarthy, the entire Waltham City 
Council, Purchasing Agent, Joseph Pedulla, Building Department Inspector Jon Millan, the Fire 
Department Moody Street Station Committee members [Deputy Tim Pratt, Capt. Peter Forbes, 
Lt. Mike Burke, Lt. William Withycombe, FF Brennan Barry] and the constituents of the City of 
Waltham for the support and efforts in getting this project up and running.  

The existing Moody Street Fire Station has serviced the community for well over 100 years.  Its 
size is no longer sufficient to accommodate modern fire department vehicles.  The construction 
project will correct the infrastructure problems in the original building and the new attached 
addition is designed to be constructed on the Young Building lot location. 
 

The estimated schedule construction schedule for this project is as follows: 
 

Action Estimated Time Frame 

Demolition of the Young Building 4  to 6 Weeks 
Completion of Construction Documents By the end of January 2019 
Bids for the construction project February 2019 
Funding Request March/April 
Construction commencing Late Spring of 2019 
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